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Daniels, Keith

From: Paul Shinn 
Sent: Monday, March 3, 2025 7:31 PM
To: cpud
Cc:  

Subject: March 5 Historic Preservation Commission

Greetings-- 
 
The Mesta Part Preservation Review Committee agrees with staff recommendations to gather more 
information on size and materials proposed, for both HP 25-00003, 611 NW 22nd Street and HP 25-0008, 
816 NW 22nd Street. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Paul Shinn 
Chair 




